
      Kildimo,  

      Miltown Malbay, 

      Co. Clare  

      7th December 2015 

Mr T O Gorman 

Group Pensions 

Friends First 

Friends First House, 

Cherrywood Business Park, 

Loughlinstown House, 

Dublin 18 

Re Hunter Advertising Pension Scheme 

Dear Sir, 

I have, today, received your letter dated 4th December 2015, re the Hunter Advertising Pension 

Scheme. I am not aware that I have had any “previous correspondence” with you  in respect of 

any such scheme. 

Please be good enough to inform me of the basis upon which, and capacity in which, you are 

addressing me? 

You should also note that my preference is to be addressed in the Irish language version of my 

name, as indicated below. 

Yours, 

 

Donal De Barra 

Alias Donal Barry 

 


